
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Re: Musical Theatre  

 

We are very excited to announce another Misson Primary School exclusive. This half 

term we will be offering Musical Theatre classes for all our children. The classes will 

be run by Mrs Jemma Gamble, a parent and the founder of Acro Bees. Jemma is fully 

DBS checked and has already delivered some amazing Cheerleading, Gymnastics and 

Street Dance classes to our children.  

 

The club will run after school from 15.15 to 16.30 each Thursday, starting on the 6th 

March for 5 weeks, finishing on the 3rd April. This will be open to all children at a cost 

of £4.50 per session., £22.50 in total. Places will be limited to 25, and will be allocated 

on a first come, first served basis. We do ask that you pay for the whole 5 weeks in 

advance to secure your child’s place. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this new club, please do not hesitate to contact me 

on 01302 710580 or e-mail the school office on office@misson.notts.sch.uk.  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Mitchell 

Office Manager 
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